
 

 

Request of Confirming Your Period of Stay 

 

Thank you for always using Shimane Bank. 

In recent years, there has been an international call to strengthen measures against 

money laundering and the financing of terrorism. As such, our bank confirms the 

purpose of transactions and the period of stay, etc. of our customers. This is to 

appropriately keep track of customer information and specific details of transactions 

based on the provisions in the Terms and Conditions of Deposit. 

In line with this, we would like to confirm your period of stay. Please come to one of the 

service windows at our bank's central branch or one of our branches with the 

documents, etc. detailed below.  

Please note that if you do not visit us by the end of February 2021 despite receiving 

this notification, we may restrict a part of your transactions, including deposits and 

withdrawals, etc. 

If you are unable to visit us by the deadline, please contact the branch you are banking 

with. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and appreciate your understanding 

and cooperation. 

 

 

 

Documents, etc. to bring with you when you visit us 

(1) Your resident card or special permanent resident certificate 

* If the period of validity has expired, please bring your resident 

card or special permanent resident certificate after the period of 

validity has been extended.  

(2) This notification letter 


